Mark Keppel High School

Student Bulletin Friday, August 29, 2014
Bell Schedule K
Special Events:

Today’s Meetings:

	Who
	       Where
	When
	           Comments


Athletics
	Team
	       Opponent
	   Game Time
	    Location


Theatre Company will be selling ICE COLD SODA today after school at the East gate, the West gate and the Front of the School.  Stop by for a refreshing drink!          Ms. Page
Seniors only:  URGENT:  Seniors who have already started the Common Application,  please come to the Guidance Office to get the "Senior Information Packet."  See your counselor, if any questions.

Attention students....if you enjoy planting fresh vegetables for needy families, love digging in the dirt, buggers, and planting a variety of flowers, fruit, and other goodies, then the Garden Club is for you.  We will have a meeting for old and new members next week.  Keep checking and listen to the bulletin for our first meeting!

Interested in being a representative on the School Site Council for Mark Keppel High School? School Site Council (SSC) is a decision making body at our school that plans, monitors and evaluates activities and expenditures for MKHS. Meetings are held 6 times a year.​ If you are interested please stop by the Principal's Office NO LATER than September 4th for more information.
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Juniors, make sure to buy your class t-shirts at the student bank. Shirts are only $20, and can be purchased until September 2nd.

The following universities will be holding presentations in the Career Center.
Biola University - Thursday, September 4, Period 1

University of La Verne - Tuesday, September 9, Period 4 

SOKA University of America - Wednesday, September 10, Period 5

If you would like to attend a college presentation, sign up in the Career Center (A128), TODAY.  
--Mrs. E. Robles

Fiesta Publications is offering Fall internships for Journalism, Graphic Design, and Sales and Marketing Departments.  Must be at least 16 years of age.  Information packets available in the Career Center (A128). 
 --Mrs. E. Robles


